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Due to a major oversight on the part of your Newsletter editor / creator, there was a missing 

advertisement for the small enterprise run by our long standing member Mr Mike Sealey. 

 

He had sought permission to place the advert and the Committee had agreed to its inclusion. 

It has now been included in its own separate edition of the Newsletter! 

 

Unfortunately, someone forgot to include it! I can only apologise for any distress caused. 
 

Bill Monteith (Editor) 

AN OVERSIGHT CORRECTION 


